
MDK/tp 
 
24 January 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

WINK – E-Safety – Thursday 26 January 2023 

VIRTUAL - See links below 
 

For the past ten years Wildern has held a series of parental learning events that are called WINKs 
(Wildern, Interactive Nights of Knowledge).  Our WINK event this month will be live streamed via 
YouTube and will share information about the use of education technology in school.   
 
The event will cover how students can use tools like Google Classroom along with other apps and 
websites to support their learning and self-study.  We shall also be sharing top tips around e-safety 
and supporting your child in being safe online. 

The evening will be hosted as a virtual event and will begin at 6:00pm on the Wildern Broadcasting 
Channel HERE  

You will also be able to access this event from the stated time via the link on the WINK area of our 
school website HERE 

We hope this will be a helpful and informative event. 

Yours sincerely   

 

Mr M Knight 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZQwZqcBc6Xbk7Q-a1h915A
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZQwZqcBc6Xbk7Q-a1h915A
https://www.wildern.org/information/wink-202223/

